
BRINGING TRANSPARENCY TO YOU

How the County Can Help Small Towns
Blighted Properties

Building a Stronger Volunteer Base

TUESDAY, MAY 23TH, 2024

St. Paul Volunteer Fire Department 

POSSIBLE TOPICS

Tony Blodgett

812-614-9884

WITH COMMISSIONER BLODGETT

tblodgett@decaturcounty.in.gov

Many people cannot make the County
Commissioner Meetings or do not want to speak at
them, yet they want to have their voices heard. This
is my way of sharing and gathering information to
make informed decisions for all of Decatur County.
Please invite your friends, families, and neighbors
to attend this month’s open discussion. 

 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM


